
Welbeck Newsletter  
Year 6/5W 

Spring Term 2019 
Dear	Parents/Carers,		

Welcome	back	and	a	very	Happy	New	Year!	The	
children	have	had	a	very	producAve	start	to	the	
term	and	are	all	enjoying	their	new	topic!	Booster	
sessions	are	taking	place	twice	weekly	now	for	
Year	6	children	to	prepare	them	for	their	SATs.		

Homework 
and Spellings 

Homework	will	be	given	out	on	
a	Friday	to	be	handed	in	by	the	
following	Friday.	This	will	be	
related	to	children’s	work	in	
class	so	please	support	them	in	
this	work.	
Spellings	will	be	given	out	on	a	
Friday	to	be	tested	the	
following	Friday.	
Times	Tables	are	really	
important	for	children	to	learn	
and	pracAse	daily.	Children	
have	an	individual	login	for	
Times	Tables	Rock	stars	in	
their	diary,	so	please	ensure	
they	login	as	much	as	
possible.	

 
Punctuality	is	very	important	for	
your	child	at	school.	In	the	
morning	we	start	straight	away	
with	handwriAng	or	morning	
maths	and	literacy	acAviAes,	so	
please	help	your	child	not	to	
miss	out	on	this	very	important	
start	to	their	day.	Remember,	
school	begins	at	8:50	and	your	
child	needs	to	be	on	the	
playground	for	8:45am.	The	end	
of	the	school	day	is	3:10pm.	
	

Attendance 

If you have any concerns or would like to 
discuss anything with me, then please do not 

hesitate to ask 

P.E	is	on	Thursdays.	
Please	make	sure	your	child	
has	a	full	P.E	kit	(t-shirt,	
shorts	or	trousers,	trainers	
or	plimsoles	–	and	socks	for	
the	girls	to	keep	in	their	P.E	
kits).	We	also	do	some	
acAviAes	during	the	week	
so	please	ensure	your	
child’s	kit	is	in	school	all	
week.	

Reading Corner 
Please	keep	this	up	by	reading	
with	your	child	at	least	3	Gmes	
a	week.	This	helps	all	aspects	of	
your	child’s	learning.		
Remember	to	sign	
reading	diaries,	as	rewards	are	
given.	

Thank	you	for	your	support	and	co-operaAon.	
Please	keep	checking	book	bags	and	the	windows	
for	important	messages!	
Miss	R	White	(Class	Teacher)	

BLASTING	OFF	into	Spring			Term…	

We	are	blasAng	off	with	our			SPACE		
topic	first	this	Spring,	learning	all		
about	our	solar	system.	
	

Homework	Project	
Year	6/5	have	been	given	an	exciAng	homework	
project	to	complete.	Please	support	them	with	
their	research	and	creaAvity	so	they	can	celebrate	
their	achievements		with	the	rest	of	the	school.	
 

.	

Dates	for	your	diary:		
Year	6	Parent	SATs	workshop:-	6th	February	9am	
No]ngham	Trent	University	workshop:-7th	February	
Parents	evenings:-	Tuesday	26th	and	Wednesday	27th	
March	
	

Parent	meeGng	
There	will	be	a	SATS	meeAng	for	
Year	6	parents	on	Wednesday	6th	
February	at	9am.	This	is	a	
workshop	to	help	parents	
understand	the	types	of	quesAons	
children	will	be	asked.	


